
  

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

LINDENHURST, NEW YORK 
 
 
 

TO:  Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEA,    

 Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians   

 
FROM: Daniel E. Giordano 

 

DATE: September 9, 2015 

 
RE:  Board of Education Business Meeting    

 
 
 
 The following actions were taken by the Board of Education at its Business Meeting held 

on August 26, 2015.   Please inform the appropriate staff members in your building of the actions  

which pertain to them. 

 

 
1. The following Superintendent’s  recommended  High School field trips were approved:   

  

 

      October 10, 2015  Approximately 25 members of the Boys’ Varsity Track Team 

will travel to New York City to participate in the NYC Armory Track 

Meet.  Transportation will be via school bus. 

 

      November 7-8, 2015  Approximately 75 Music Students will travel to Allentown, PA to take 

   part in a Marching Band Competition.  Transportation will be via bus. 

   

 

2. The Superintendent’s recommended resolution authorizing Safe Harbor Title Agency, Ltd. to conduct a     

restrictive covenant search of the property located at 315 Montauk Highway, Lindenhurst, New York 

was approved as amended. 

 

3. The Superintendent’s recommended resolution authorizing the disposal of obsolete items at the  

 Middle School, Albany Avenue Elementary School and the Administration Building were approved.                                                                                                             

 

4. Schedules were approved as amended. 

 

5. Accepted Superintendent’s Report: 

 

 Warrants #1 – Regular – July, 2015 

 

 

 

 

    *               *            * 


